
 
 
 
Corrections to Winter 2005 HydroVisions 
 
On page 1, the article on the Basin Recharge and Overdraft Workshop Highlights was 
actually written by Eric Reichard (it was incorrectly attributed to Tim Parker).  Eric is 
Research Hydrologist-Program Chief with the U.S. Geological Survey in San Diego 
((619) 225-6134) and a Director of GRA. 
 
On page 5 of the Winter 2005 issue of HydroVisions, the last paragraph of Bill Motzer’s 
Perchlorate Forensics article should have read: “Chlorine-oxygen isotope forensics has now 
differentiated anthropogenic ClO4

– from solid rocket fuel sources and geogenic ClO4
– in Chilean 

nitrate fertilizers and west Texas groundwater”. 
 
On page 13 of the Winter 2005 issue of HydroVisions, it was erroneously stated that the 
GRA Board elected 2006 officers at the November 12, 2005 meeting.  The Board in fact 
selected the slate of nominees for the balloting by all GRA members, which has since 
occurred. 


